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Gina Gresch

From: Clerk - Shared
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 9:57 AM
To: Rebecca Grill; Steve Schaer
Cc: Gina Gresch
Subject: FW: opinion on restaurant at 76th & Greenfield

FYI 
 
Jenny Slivka 
Administrative Support Assistant | City Clerk City of West Allis 
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214 
Office: 414-302-8204 
thatswhywestallis.com 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Deb <debjohns708@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 12:43 PM 
To: Clerk - Shared <clerk@westalliswi.gov> 
Subject: opinion on restaurant at 76th & Greenfield 
 
I received a notice of public hearing in regards to a special use permit for a restaurant 
to be located at 7629 W Greenfield Ave.  I will not be attending the meeting but the 
letter states to express my opinion in writing to you. 
 
I live just down the street at 1437 S 77th St, and last week I said to my husband, what 
downtown needs is a coffee shop and a week later it appears!  As a neighbor I have no 
issues with this restaurant and look forward for a short stroll to visit it. 
 
Deborah Tianen Johnson 


